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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Ukraine Appeal 
In response to many requests from the children, we are launching an appeal to support families affected by the situation 

in Ukraine. Today your child will bring home an envelope for your donation. As always, your children show incredible 

levels of kindness and empathy; always wanting to help those who are less fortunate. 
 

Trips and Visits 
After a long wait, teachers are now able to book trips and visits for the children. Year 5 children have just experienced a 

brilliant drama workshop and a trip to see Hamlet. Year 4 will be going to a concert in the Philharmonic Hall, and there 
will be trips to different destinations for every class. Please support us by making the relevant contribution for the trip. 

We simply cannot fund these experiences without your generous help. 

 
History Homework 

The response to the history 'take-away' has been incredible. Thank you for supporting your children in these creative 
tasks. We know that it isn't easy but it creates a lovely buzz of excitement when the children arrive in school with their 

creations. The work will be displayed in the corridors for all the children to see and will eventually make its way back 

home! 
 

Book Fair 
Next week sees a return of the Usborne Book Fair. The stall will be on the playground on Monday and Tuesday and 

gorgeous books, jigsaws and other items will be on sale. 

 
Volunteers 

Now that the restrictions are easing, we would like to recruit volunteers to help in school. If you have a few hours to 
spare each week or think that you could help us in other ways, please email the school office. We would like people to 

help with reading, computing/coding, practical lessons, administration and many other tasks. No experience is necessary, 
just a DBS (organised by school) and a willingness to contribute to the school community. 

 

We continue to ask for your prayers for Miss Adams,Year 5 teacher and Mrs Gillbanks, teaching assistant, who are both 
seriously ill. At times like this we draw strength from our school community, we look afresh at the joy and energy we see 

in the children, and we place our trust in God. 
 

Best wishes, 

 
 

 
Bernadette Galloway 

Head of School 

 


